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TeamTalk update to new 3-year banking facility 

 

 

TeamTalk Limited (NZX: TTK) earlier today announced that Westpac New Zealand Limited has 

agreed the essential terms of a new banking facility for the company through and until 31 March 

2020 to replace the existing facility which expires at the end of August 2017. 

 

In line with the company’s strategy to pay down debt, the new facility will be for $35 million on 

broadly the same terms and conditions including an agreed repayment schedule, that will allow 

sufficient headroom and flexibility to execute on our capital plan. 

 

TeamTalk chief executive Andrew Miller said, “The new three-year facility provides an 

endorsement of the company and its new strategic business plan. 

 

The new facility to be provided by our banking partners Westpac will enable management to 

execute the company’s forward business plan and realise TeamTalk’s inherent potential.” 
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